Dear Chair Carlson & Members of the Committee,

I am a combat wounded veteran and long time Minnesota resident proud of our great state. I am writing in support of Senator Marty's Bill SF567 that will keep legislators from becoming lobbyist shortly after they leave office.

Money, inside information and greed have a way of dirtying our democracy. Distancing legislators from lobbying would eliminate temptations of fast money and greed. I think we are already in a precarious political period and must work diligently for to right our ship.

Thank you for your service and taking the time to address this issue.

Sincerely, William Curman Winona, MN